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Thank you for considering this topic and I fully support this. 

As a resident of Donald I feel it would be a benefit to have more transit options.  

Assuming an extension of the Westside Express Service commuter line would utilize 

& share existing freight rails, one of which passes directly through the center of 

Donald, it would be a great thing to possibly see a train stop here.  This would open 

up opportunities for transit either north up through Wilsonville, Beaverton and even 

Portland, but also south to Salem with maybe a stop or two in between. 

The resources of adding this would be beneficial to the public in many ways and urge 

the committee to apply their resources to this plan. 

Thank you. 


